

I’m honored to receive this scholarship. I plan to put it toward my studies in Aerospace Engineering at Mississippi State University this fall. I especially want to thank my grandfather, Gregory A. Longuet, who served near Lộc Ninh and An Lộc during the Vietnam war. His stories of bravery and the heroism of his fellow soldiers have always moved me. This scholarship means a great deal, and I’m truly grateful to those who served in Vietnam—and to all members of our U.S. military who continue to protect the freedoms we enjoy today.
Gregory P. Turner, grandson of Gregory A. Longuet, D Company, HHT 2nd Squadron, KIA dedicated to Jack Wade Scarborough Jr, HHT 2/11, 07/23/1968

